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Tate, Michele

j#i I
From: Lester Freed [seiglas@verizon.net]

Sent: Friday, December 18, 2009 10:02 AM

To: EP, RegComments

Subject: Gas Well drilling

To whom it may concern;
Drilling for additional sources is the correct thing to be doing. However, those companies must accept policies to
protect the environment from their drilling operations!
It simply is a cost of doing business.
Lester N.Freed

19/10/2009


